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Project Description 

The Florida Department of Transportation is conducting a 

truck and freight parking Project Development and 

Environment Study along the I-4 corridor in Osceola, 

Orange, Seminole, and Volusia counties.  

The purpose of the PD&E study is to review, refine, and 

recommend viable alternative sites for truck and freight 

parking.  

Each potential site will be evaluated for operational and 

safety needs for existing and future transportation 

demand, and a preliminary concept design will be 

performed.  

Public meetings will be held in each county over the 

coming months to present all viable sites. Each public 

meeting for this project will include the same information 

and presentation on potential sites across all counties.  

Various sites are being evaluated throughout the four-

county corridor. While multiple sites are planned to be 

built, currently, funding for one site has been 

programmed, which includes Design, Right of Way, and 

Construction. The site to receive the funding has yet to be 

determined. The Department continues to seek funding 

for additional sites.  

 
Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

 

Truck & Freight Alternative Site 

Analysis Project Development & 

Environment (PD&E) Study 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 447724-1 

Osceola, Orange, Seminole, and Volusia 
Counties  

CFLRoads.com 

 Mark Trebitz, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5157 
Mark.Trebitz@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 
PD&E Study: FPID 447724-1 - FY21  $2 million 

Design: FPID 446445-1 - FY22 $2 million     

Right of Way:       FPID 446445-1 - FY24-25 $10.62 million 

Construction: FPID 446445-1 - FY26 $13.364 million  

*subject to change 
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